
 

 

 

From: Minister O'Gormans Office <noreplymogo-dcya@corr.cloud.gov.ie>  

Sent: Monday, April 22, 2024 3:15 PM 

To: Brenda Kelly <Brenda.Kelly@kilkennycoco.ie> 

Subject: CEDIY-MOGO-01799-2024 

 

 

22nd April 2024  

 
 

Brenda Kelly  

Brenda.Kelly@kilkennycoco.ie  

 

Dear Brenda, 

 

On behalf of Roderic O’Gorman TD, Minister for Children, Equality, Disability, Integration & 
Youth, I wish to acknowledge receipt and thank you for your email concerning Kilkenny 
County Council - Notic of Motion 08-2024. Your correspondence is receiving attention and a 
further reply will issue as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Niamh McDermott 

Private Secretary to Minister Roderic O’Gorman TD 
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